
Welcome to the Back-to-School Edition! 

Dear Parents and Students, 

We are excited to welcome you back for another fantastic school year! As we gear up for the first 

day of classes, we wanted to share some important information and updates. 

Important Dates 

• First Day of School: September 5, 2023 

• Back-to-School Night: September 12, 2023 

• Fall Break: October 16-20, 2023 

New Staff Arrivals 

We are thrilled to introduce our new teachers for this year: 

• Ms. Jane Doe - 5th Grade 

• Mr. John Smith - Physical Education 

School Supplies 

Don't forget to check the recommended school supplies list on our website for your child's grade 

level. 

Stay Connected 

For the latest updates, please follow us on our social media pages and visit our school website. 

We look forward to a year full of learning, growth, and fun! 

Sincerely, 

Principal Sarah Johnson 


